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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
Another month has passed, January 2022 
is now behind us.  I was hoping to get 
around to see more clubs but with the 
new variant visits were just not possible.  
I’m going to request that because of the 
difficulties clubs are having that those 
who are able, if they would like to reach 
out to me I will make a special trip 
around to see them.  If you are having 
meetings I would be very pleased to join 
you in person. 

 
 

 
 
Melvin Jones 
 
It was a great honour to have been able to 
present the Melvin Jones Fellow  
Award to our very own CST Martyn 
Foreshaw.  CST Martyn is a very integral 
part of the District Governors Team and 
puts every effort into his duties as both CST 
and Treasure for the Bedford Lions Club.  I 
would like to think that Martyn is becoming 
a very close and dear friend not just my 
CST.  Congratulations Martyn, well 
deserved!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                            
 
 
 

                                                           "David" L. Hunter 
                                                              District Governor and Hearing and Speech Director, N2 

                                                            902-827-4645 
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       Clubs Visited in January  
 

 Bedford 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Hearing For All! 
 

I have been getting feedback from those who have 
recently been accepted in the Hearing for All 
Program.  One from Truro and the other from 
Dartmouth.  This is good news for those who 
are thinking this program is not working.  It 
helps people to understand that it is hard to 
do this program during COVID.  Hopefully it 
will continue for the next hundred years with 
support from all.
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